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Sherry Kirsch

From: Mary Holden
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 6:03 PM
To: Sherry Kirsch
Cc: Daniel Smith; Christopher Thornton
Subject: FW: Support for Mixed Use building

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Planning Board Meeting

Hi Sherry, 
 
Please make this part of the record and include in the Planning Board packet. 
 
Thanks  
 
Respectfully,  
  

Mary P. Holden  
Mary P. Holden, Planning Manager  
City of Marco Island  
50 Bald Eagle Dr.  
Marco Island, FL 34145  
239-389-3975  
 

 

 

From: John Cautillo <info@turtleparkinglot.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 1:02 PM 
To: Joseph felice <jfdesignbuilders@gmail.com>; Todd Knichel <toddknichel@gmail.com>; Todd Allen 
<todd@naples.law>; cthornton@swflalaw.com; Mary Holden <mholden@cityofmarcoisland.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Support for Mixed Use building 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Letter of support below.  
Thank You  
John Cautillo 
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Operations Manager 
Turtle Parking Lot 
711 S Collier Blvd 
Marco Island, FL 34145 
239.877.1491 

From: Joe Zdeb <jzdeb@pciawealth.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 3:23:10 PM 
To: info@turtleparkinglot.com <info@turtleparkinglot.com> 
Subject: Support for Mixed Use building  
  
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a long time Sandcastle 2 owner, across the street from the proposed E Residences at Marco Island, presently the 
Turtle parking lot at 717 S Collier.  
 
I am in full support of this exciting project. After doing my research and due diligence, I am convinced that this venue 
will add much to the area on a long term basis. 
 
Joe, originally from Kansas City 
816 810 6080 cell 


